
Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center 
is conducting a Community Health Needs 
Assessment (CHNA) survey to better 
understand the important health issues 
facing the communities we serve. We 
invite you to participate in this anonymous 
10-minute survey to provide input on the 
health needs that matter most to you and 
your neighbors. Results from this survey will 
help MSK develop a plan to meet the health 
needs of your community in partnership 
with local organizations. We will share the 
survey results on our website, mskcc.org, 
at the end of the year in our 2022-2024 
Community Health Needs Assessment and 
Community Service Plan.

What Health Needs Matter 
Most To Your Community?
Make Your Voice Heard by June 30th 

Include your voice in the CHNA Survey 
at gnyhasurveys.org/CHNA2022 or by 
scanning the QR code below.

The CHNA survey closes June 30, 2022. 
It is open to everyone residing in New 
York, New Jersey, and Connecticut.

For questions, please contact  
communityaffairs@mskcc.org.

Thank you for taking the time to  
make your voice heard on behalf of 
your community!


